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17th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to inform you that Froglets & Tadpoles will be taking part in the
Primrose Hill Sports Day! This will be taking place in the school playground on Monday 11th

July.

Froglets & Tadpoles will start at 9.15am and we aim to finish by 10.15am. The children will
then return back to their class at the end of the event as normal.

We would love you to come and join in on the day. If you would like to watch the events:
Please wait in the Lower Playground at 8:45am for a 9.15am start.

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the day. Your child will also need to
bring a water bottle and a hat. We are also encouraging children to wear bright colours
(Red, blue, Green or Yellow).

This is a very exciting event and the children will really enjoy it. If you would like any more
information please feel free to speak to your class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Jordan Lawal
PE-Coordinator
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